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C O N T E N T S  



P R E F A C E  

In 1976 five research papers in Australian history, written by second year students in the ordinary History 
IIB course, were presented in this format. The favourable response that they received suggests that the 
project is a worthwhile one and it will therefore be continued annually. This year, however, publication 
of the papers has been undertaken by students under the auspices of the History Club and the S.R.C. 

Each year students in this course are asked to  investigate some aspect of Australian history, preferably 
through research in primary sources. They are encouraged t o  look whereever possible at questions through 
which light can be thrown on significant problems by the study of local history. Over a hundred such 
projects were undertaken this year, and the variety of topics as well as the quality of the papers presented 
was very encouraging. 

The papers published here were chosen not only because they are good papers, but also to  show the variety 
of issues that interest students. Many other papers could have been chosen. 

Peter Stephens : 

Mary Livingstone 

Adelle Harding : 

Mark Holmes : 

Baronya Croft : 

John Charleston : 

Peter Crotty : 

Gregory Gamage : 

I ' 

Morpeth in the era of the Steamship. 

The First General Strike in the Coal Industry 

The Copeland Gold Rush 

The First Battle Honour - Australians in the Boer War 

Rothbury Dilemnas 

Maitland-Morpeth - The Forgotten Artery 

Henry Dangar, Pioneer Explorer. Surveyor and Pastoralist 

Attitudes of the People of Newcastle towards the Chinese 1978 - 
Lynda Allomes : A Study of Bushranging in the Hunter Valley 

Susan Murray : The Robertson Land Acts 

Lynn Rutherford : The Bellbird Mine Disaster 1923 

Peter Jeffrey : The Paul Bunyans of Cedar Arm 

' 

C. Bacchi 

P. Hempenstall 

N. Rutherford 

The works presented in this collection are not only a tribute to their authors, but also to'carol Bacchi, 
Peter Hempenstall and Noel Rutherford who provided the opportunity, the support, and the encourage 
ment that made it al l  possible. The History Club is pleased t o  be associated with such a worthwhile 
project. 

History Club ,Executive 
















